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HUNTINGTON SCHOOL

Huntington Road, Huntington, York, YO32 9WT. Tel: 01904 752100
Email: mail@huntington-ed.org.uk
Headteacher: Mr M Smith

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 19th January, we will be hosting a Key Stage Four Charity Day in support of SNAPPY, a
local charity dedicated to making a positive difference in the lives of children with special needs.

This Charity Day will differ from our usual events as we are introducing a raffle prize draw to
enhance our fundraising efforts. To participate, all we ask is for a donation of whatever amount you
can spare. Each donation will receive a raffle ticket, we will then pick winners at random. Your
contribution will go a long way in supporting SNAPPY's valuable work within our community.

This charitable organisation plays a crucial role in supporting young children with disabilities by
providing them with a safe space to socialise with others and experience new things with the help
of some brilliant volunteers. We have previously visited Snappy on a Saturday, and witnessed the
positive impact they have on the lives of these children has further inspired us to continue our
support.

To participate in this fundraising effort, you can contribute in two ways:

Through Wisepay: You can make your donation online through Wisepay. Simply log in to your
Wisepay account and select the designated charity donation option. Every contribution, no matter
the size, makes a meaningful difference.

Cash Donation on the Day: Students can bring in their donation on the day of the event. Please
ensure the money is given to their respective form tutors.

Raffle Prize Donations: If you would like to further contribute to this initiative, we welcome raffle
prize donations. Your generosity will enhance the success of our fundraising efforts. Additionally, if
you know of any businesses or individuals willing to support this cause, please do get in touch with
us as soon as possible.

We would like to express our gratitude for your continued involvement in our efforts to make a
positive impact on the community. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Thank you for your support.

Mr T Paley
Assistant Head teacher I/c Key stage 4



